
Weber School District 
Transportation

  Memo
To: Superintendent Gina Buttars, Weber School District Board of Education
From: Kristen H. Kearl, Supervisor of Transportation
cc: Robert, Petersen, Dax Teuscher, Seth Pilkington
Date: 7/12/2023
Re: School Bus Purchases

WSD Board Members,

We have the opportunity to purchase five buses from International that are here in Salt Lake City. 

We will have them start of the 2023/2024 school year.  They are 2024-year buses and the cost per 

bus is $174,840.00 total of $874,200.00  

The build date for buses is two years out. I can order buses, but they will not be here until 

2024/2025 school year. 

If I can provide further clarification or answers to questions, please feel free to contact me at 801-

476-7931.  Alternatively, you can reach me on my cell phone at 801-725-4610.   

Sincerely,

Kristen H. Kearl

Supervisor

Weber School District Transportation


